cleanair@cleanairtas.com

From: Sent: To: Subject:	cleanair@cleanairtas.com Friday, 8 December 2023 11:01 'DVCR RECS Human Ethics' RE: HC200477: The BREATHE Study
Leonne Thompson Human Research Manager Research Ethics Compliance Su	ipport Office
Dear Leonne Thompson,	
Thank you for your email.	
I can do no more than repeat what I have already said.	
There is urgency to act on this matter to mitigate any ongoing harm to surgical mask participants.	
I must know by COB today who	en you will have a meaningful response to me
Thank you.	
Kind regards,	
Clive Stott	

